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Dear Professor, 

 

We are submitting a manuscript entitled “Exploring First Year University Students’ Statistical 

Literacy: A Case on Describing and Visualizing Data” to the Journal on Mathematics Education. 

By this mail we confirm that this manuscript is not being published nor considered for publication 

in any other journal or proceeding. 

 

Our research reports a qualitative study on the statistical literacy of first year university students, 

with focus on their ability to describe and visualize raw data consists of two groups. To achieve 

the goal of the research, we develop a set of open question. This study also reveal various types of 

students reasoning on visualizing data. .  

 

Thank you for considering our manuscript. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ezra Putranda Setiawan, Universitas Negeri Yogyakarta 

Heru Sukoco, Universitas Negeri Yogyakarta 

 


